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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2016 8:08 AM
To: 'Mklfj20@aol.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket #160021-E1

Good morning Mr. & Mrs. Kennedy,  
 
Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. Your comments will be placed in consumer 
correspondence for Docket No. 160021-EI. 
 
For further information on FPL’s request, please review the PSC’s Special Report: 
http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr--2016-06-florida_power___light_company.pdf. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Mklfj20@aol.com [mailto:Mklfj20@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2016 10:22 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket #160021-E1 
 
Dear Public Service Commission: 
Please do not approve another rate hike for Florida Power & Light. They have had far too many rate hikes granted by the 
Commission. Rate hikes to build nuclear plants, whether they are built or not, and now this proposed hike, just to keep 
their guaranteed profit at the top rates previously granted. What other agency gets a guaranteed 12.5% profit!  
Thank you.  
Twenty five years+ customers 
Elizabeth & Mike Kennedy 
147 Sulky Way 
Wellington, FL 33414 
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